
Space Features
 Capacity: 18 persons

 Layout: seminar style 
with table and chairs 
(moveable)

 White Boards (2)

 Doors (1)

 Network Connections 
available

 Podium

 DVD/VCR Combo

 TV with PowerPoint 
connections

 Windows (3)

 Meets all ADA 
Requirements

Wenger 001
“W 001”
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Space Features
 Capacity: 14 persons

 Layout: conference 
style with chairs and 
tables (moveable)

 White Board (2)

 Doors (2)

 Network Connections 
Available

 Podium (1)

 TV with PowerPoint 
connections

 DVD/VCR Combo

 Windows (3)

 ADA Requirements:
 Seating is correct

 Light switches are correct

 Doors  are only 31.75” 
wide; The clearance 
perpendicular to the push 
side of the doorway is 
only 32”

Wenger 204
“W 204”
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Space Features
 Capacity: 14 persons

 Layout: conference 
style with one large 
table and chairs

 White Boards (2)

 Doors (2)

 Network Connections 
available

 Podium (1)

 TV with PowerPoint 
Connections

 DVD/VCR Combo

 Windows (3)

 ADA Requirements:
 Seating is correct

 Light switches are correct

 Doors are only 31.75” 
wide; The clearance 
perpendicular to the push 
side of the doorway is 
32”

Wenger 211
“W 211”
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Space Features
 Capacity: 14 persons

 Layout: conference 
style with one large 
table and chairs 

 White Boards (2)

 Doors (2)

 Network Connections 
available

 Podium (1)

 TV with PowerPoint 
Connections

 DVD/VCR Combo

 Windows (3)

 ADA Requirements:
 Seating is correct

 Light switches are correct

 Doors are only 31.75” 
wide; The clearance 
perpendicular to the push 
side of the doorway is 
32”

Wenger 304
“W 304”
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Wenger 310
“W 310”

Space Features
 Capacity: 14 persons

 White Board (2)

 Doors (2)

 Network Connections 
available

 Podium (1)

 TV with PowerPoint 
Connections

 DVD/VCR Combo

 Layout: conference 
style with one large 
table and chairs 
(moveable)

 Windows (3)

 ADA Requirements
 Seating is correct

 Light switches are correct

 Doors are only 31.75” 
wide; The clearance  
perpendicular  to the 
push side of the doorway 
is only 32” long

Last Updated September 2019Etown community click here to start the scheduling process

schedule.etown.edu

